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To whom it may concern, 

 

      I being a law abiding gun owner, husband, father and citizen oppose this 

legislation as it will severely impact my ability to protect my family and myself from 

threats both foreign and domestic. Too many times have we seen the same thing 

over and over again, we blame the tool instead of the person using it to commit the 

act of evil. We DO NOT need more gun laws, we need more morality and higher 

standards in our society again. This is just the first step in stripping our rights and 

freedoms away, and I’m here to say, NO MORE and NOT ON MY WATCH!! 


